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26th September 2024 

 

Dear Year 10 and 11 Parents and Carers,  

GCSE Revision Books - Year 10 and 11. 

It was wonderful to meet so many of you at the information evening a couple of weeks ago. 
Following this, we can now offer you the opportunity to purchase some revision guides, 
recommended by our Curriculum Leaders, to help prepare your child for their GCSE exams.  

As a school, we are able to purchase the books at a discounted rate and they will be delivered 
directly to school for your child to collect.  As there are so many subjects and exam boards out there, 
we have streamlined the process for you.  

If you would like to purchase some or all of the books for your child, then please log onto your 
Scopay account where there will be the option to purchase them under the ‘Products’ section.  You 
will need to ONLY select the relevant books for your child’s GCSE option choices.  

The last opportunity to purchase these books from school will be Friday 18th October after which 
time the payment option will be closed.   

If your child is in Year 11 you may have already purchased these books last year so please double 
check before you order.  

There are other books and revision guides available on the market that you may wish to purchase, 
but these are the ones that we feel are the most effective and the best value for money. If you do 
choose to purchase any other books to support your child’s revision, then please check they are for 
the correct syllabus for each subject.  

If you have any questions or queries regarding payment etc, then please do contact your child’s 
Form Tutor or Achievement Lead. If you have any problems with Scopay please contact the Finance 
Department at school, finance@mhs.school.  

We look forward to working with our Year 10 and 11 students this year. 

Warm regards 
 
 
 
Mrs J Stephens 
Raising Standards Lead - Science / Extended Senior Leadership Team 
Middlewich High School 
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